
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 10 November 2017 
 

The Academy of Urbanisation Awards 

Golden Lane estate was recently shortlisted as a finalist in the “Best 

neighbourhood” category of the 2018 Academy of Urbanism awards.  The 

awards ceremony was held on the evening of 8 November in Victoria, Central 

London.  Unfortunately, Golden Lane Estate did not win the award this time, as 

it went to the Byker Estate in Newcastle. Although Golden Lane Estate did not 

win, it was still a great achievement for us to be shortlisted down to one of three 

estates, as the judges visited several estates across the UK and Ireland during 

the assessment phase.  Our finalist certificate is now on display in the estate 

office. 

 

Fire Safety in Gt Arthur House 

Technicians have today completed the installation of smoke detectors in the 

communal corridors of Gt Arthur House. This will further improve the safety of 

our residents. 

 

Gt Arthur House 

A glass panel on one of the basement entry door was smashed on the evening of 

November 5 – This was reported to the repairs section on 6 November. 

 

Saturday 11 November – The Lord Mayors Show.  The Lord Mayor’s 

procession sets of from Mansion House at 11:00 a.m.  For further information 

please visit the City of London web page: https://lordmayorsshow.london/ 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


